
Share this email:

January 2018

Walter J. Moss
Teacher Enhancement
Scholarship 
 
    Kokomo High School Class of 1951 graduate
Walter “Walt” Moss has partnered with the Kokomo
Public Schools Education Foundation to offer
scholarships for local educators.

     Mr. Moss considers education to be a vital part of
any community’s success. Through a generous
donation, Mr. Moss has made it possible for the
Kokomo Schools Education Foundation to offer
scholarships for professional educators seeking an
advanced degree and/or certification beyond their
initial certification. Both Mr. Moss and the Kokomo
Schools Education Foundation believe that highly
trained teachers and administrators translate into
improved student achievement.

     Mr. Moss earned his living in Howard County as a barber; he began his career in 1952 and opened his
shop in 1965. Mr. Moss retired in 2006 after earning a reputation in Howard County as a successful
entrepreneur who gave back to his community. Thanks to Mr. Moss for his investment in education!

     If you would like to contribute to the Walter J. Moss Teacher Enhancement Scholarship; complete the
donation form found on the following webpage: http://kokomoschools.com/domain/207.

Pictured: Mr. Joe Dunbar, Mr. Brian Mikesell, Mrs. Ann Millikan, Advanced Manufacturing students,
Brendan Manus and Jaxson Stage

Advanced Manufacturing students give back
The students in Brian Mikesell’s Advanced Manufacturing course at the Kokomo Area Career Center
recently showed their appreciation for the Education Foundation’s work on behalf of Kokomo Schools
students by donating $250 to the foundation. Students earned the money during the holidays by selling
candle holders and reindeer they had made in class.

educationfoundation@kokomo.k12.in.us www.kokomoschools.com

Thank you for your interest in the Kokomo Public Schools Education Foundation!

For more information on Education Foundation supported projects, visit the

"Education Foundation" website.

Enrich, Promote, and Support Educational Oppportunities for the Benefit of our Students at Kokomo Schools!

Manage your preferences | Opt out using TrueRemove™ 

Got this as a forward? Sign up to receive our future emails. 

View this email online.

P.O. Box 2188  
Kokomo, IN | 46904-2188 US

This email was sent to .  
To continue receiving our emails, add us to your address book.

Subscribe to our email list

https://twitter.com/intent/tweet?text=Education%20Foundation%20January%202018%20Newsletter+https://t.e2ma.net/webview/bp48t/1f275ea9ddb3c2d6cb31eaf3192e0708
http://www.facebook.com/share.php?u=https://t.e2ma.net/webview/bp48t/1f275ea9ddb3c2d6cb31eaf3192e0708
http://www.linkedin.com/shareArticle?mini=true&url=https://t.e2ma.net/webview/bp48t/1f275ea9ddb3c2d6cb31eaf3192e0708
https://app.e2ma.net/app2/audience/signup/1812327/1770877//
https://app.e2ma.net/app2/audience/signup/1812327/1770877.33538429/
https://t.e2ma.net/webview/bp48t/1f275ea9ddb3c2d6cb31eaf3192e0708
http://myemma.com/powered-by-emma-email?utm_source=e2ma&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=powered-by-emma-email&utm_content=emma-logo-template-footer
https://app.e2ma.net/app2/audience/signup/1812327/1770877/?v=a

